Lynne Baldwin

From: Planning.APEast <Planning.APEast@severntrent.co.uk>

Sent: 25 July 2022 14:16

To: Planning

Subject: 22/01773/F - Land to the east of Woodway Road Sibford Ferris CRM:0038525

You don't often get email from planning.apeast@severntrent.co.uk. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

For the attention of Case Officer
Our Ref: P-220725-36996

Good Afternoon,

Re Application: 22/01773/F
Re Site: Land to the east of Woodway Road Sibford Ferris

With reference to the above planning application the Company's observations regarding sewerage are as follows.

We would like a Holding Objection to the applications in this area until we have better understood the drainage
situation.

Should you require any further information please contact us on email below.

Kind regards,

Asset Protection Team

Asset Protection Waste Water East
Asset Strategy and Planning
Severn Trent Water Ltd

Email: planning.apeast@severntrent.co.uk

Severn Trent Plc (registered number 2366619) and Severn Trent Water Limited (registered number 2366686)
(together the "Companies") are both limited companies registered in England & Wales with their registered office at
Severn Trent Centre, 2 St John's Street, Coventry, CV1 2LZ This email (which includes any files attached to it) is not
contractually binding on its own, is intended solely for the named recipient and may contain CONFIDENTIAL, legally
privileged or trade secret information protected by law. If you have received this message in error please delete it
and notify us immediately by telephoning +44 2477715000. If you are not the intended recipient you must not use,
disclose, distribute, reproduce, retransmit, retain or rely on any information contained in this email. Please note the
Companies reserve the right to monitor email communicationsin accordance with applicable law and regulations. To
the extent permitted by law, neither the Companies or any of their subsidiaries, nor any employee, director or
officer thereof, accepts any liability whatsoever in relation to this email including liability arising from any external
breach of security or confidentiality or for virus infection or for statements made by the sender as these are not
necessarily made on behalf of the Companies. Reduce waste! Please consider the environment before printing this
email



